
The February 6, 2019 WSAC Zoning Committee Meeting did not have a quorum present. Therefore, we 
were unable to conduct any business as scheduled on the Agenda and no Minutes will be available.  
 
Committee members present included Robert Vance, Chair, and Commissioners Rita Cabral and Jo 
Leppert. 
 
Committee members absent included Kristen McKinley, Larry Weber, Brian Endicott, and Ben Watkinson 
 
Jo Leppert, Temporary Secretary 

 


